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Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) Updated to Allow More Than One 
License/Certification Number 
Effective November 20, 2023, the Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) application will allow providers to enter all 
applicable license/certification numbers and information during the enrollment process.  This change applies to 
new enrollments, change updates and revalidation applications.  

As a reminder, the license/certification number effective and end dates must match what is on file with the 
licensing board.  For providers who are required to have a Secretary of State Business License, the formation date, 
i.e. date issued, and renewal date will now be required and must match what is on file with the Secretary of State.   

Instructions for adding or entering license/certification numbers have been added to the OPE User Manual Chapter 

2 – Initial Enrollment Application. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch2.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch2.pdf

